File Ref: 18/00561

11 September 2018

Rich Aitken fyi-request-8580-2bfc6293@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Rich Aitken

Thank you for your request of 31 August 2018, requesting:

 How many people from PHARMAC have been hired in any capacity at WorkSafe since the appointment of the GM Strategy and Performance?

Since the appointment of the GM Strategy and Performance 85 people have been appointed to roles at WorkSafe New Zealand. Of those 85, three were employed at PHARMAC immediately prior to taking up a role at WorkSafe and currently, there is one person on secondment from PHARMAC.

If you require any further information please contact oia@worksafe.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Carol McNaught

GM People and Culture

as/Mg2 ift

